TOWN OF MONTYVILLE
WATER POLLUTION CONTROL AUTHORITY
83 Pink Row
Uncasville, CT 06382

Derek J. Albertson Telephone: (860) 848-3830
Superintendent (dalbertson@montville-ct.org) Facsimile: (860) 848-9872

RFP No. 2024-6

Rehabilitation of Two Concrete Distribution Boxes
at the Montville Water Pollution Control Facility

Addendum No. 1:
A mandatory pre-Bid meeting for this project will
be held on Tuesday 10am on July 23rd, 2024 at the

Montville Water Pollution Control Facility, 83 Pink
Row, Uncasville, CT.

Bidders are required to attend.

montvillewpca@sbcglobal.net https://www.montvillewpca.com/
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